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Dear Fellow Vassiliadis Elementary Cub Parents,  
 

CCSD has opened the Online Registration for the 2021-2022 school year. During the registration process for the 2021-2022 school year, 
parents/guardians will select either full-time FACE-TO-FACE instruction or full-time DISTANCE education for each of their elementary 
school students. In order to better understand the difference between these two educational settings, we have provided considerations 
for selecting full-time distance education to help you make the best educational choice for your child below.  NOTE:  Distance Education 
will have a completely different requirements/expectations next year, so be sure to completely read the bullets below.   
 

I want my child to participate in full-time face-to-face instruction five days a week for the 2021-2022 school year. I 
understand my child will attend for daily instruction at the school site.  

 

 This will run as a traditional face-to-face school setting.  
 

IMPORTANT DEADLINE:  Opting-in to full-time distance education closes on May 21, 2021, as our school needs to plan 
staffing for the upcoming year.  Parents/Guardians will only be able to opt-in for full-time distance education after May 21, 
2021, if a school has available space. 

 

I want my child to participate in full-time distance education for the 2021-2022 school year. I acknowledge and understand 
the guidance documents related to full-time distance education.  
 

 Full-time distance education elementary school students need to have an adult at home readily available to support their 
learning, help them remain on task, and answer questions. 

 If a full-time distance education elementary school student begins to struggle, intervention meetings may be conducted with 
the student and parent/guardian, and the student may be required to attend school for face-to-face instruction. 

 Students participating in full-time distance education may be required to participate in curricular instructional activities 
at the school campus (i.e., tutoring, projects, and performances). Students will be required to attend school face-to-face 
for designated assessments. District transportation will not be provided for these activities. 

 Students with an Individualized Education Program (IEP) may need to attend therapy and related services at the school. 

 Based on teacher licensure requirements, classroom capacity, and students served through the different instructional models, 
there will be limitations for parents/guardians to change their elementary school student(s) to a different instructional model 
once selected. Parents/Guardians selecting full-time distance education may be required to remain in full-time 
distance education for the entire academic school year. 

 A student participating in full-time distance education who qualifies for free and reduced lunch, may receive meals at the 
school at no cost. The student must eat their meals at the school during the school's designated meal serving times 
per the National School Lunch Program. 

 There may be unique situations at elementary schools in which the number of elementary school students registering for 
full-time distance education and the allocated teacher units at a school will require students to register for full-time 
distance education at Nevada Learning Academy. 

 Parents/Guardians wanting an independently paced distance education program may register for Nevada Learning Academy. 

 Candidates for distance education should have demonstrated positive attendance and grades during the previous semester 
of school.   All full-time distance education requests are subject to approval by the school principal. 

 

In closing, we appreciate you for your understanding and flexibility.  Please feel free to contact us at 702-799-1420 if you have any 
questions. 
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